
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2020 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: Coronavirus COVID-19 Information  

 
Dear Association Members & Residents, 
 

Here at Arrowhead; we, your AIA Board of Directors, are committed to the health and safety of our employees, volunteers, 
property owners and residents. We are adhering to the standards put in place by our local, state and federal government at 
the guidance of the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) in regards to the Coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic. Additionally, with the 
many and EVER-CHANGING COVID 19 safety measures come adjustments to our Arrowhead community’s everyday routines: 

 
• Social Distancing among our employees (Patrol, Heavy Equipment & Managers), including our Volunteers is being practiced. 

 

• Patrol will NOT transport property owners, guests, luggage and/or supplies  
 

• The Arrowhead Fire Protection District has limited the use of the Arrowhead Firehouse to RESTRICTED CRITICAL FIRE 
DEPARTMENT FUNCTIONS ONLY!! ALL NON-ESSENTIAL EVENTS (Exercise Classes, Pot Luck gatherings, Design Review 
meetings, etc.) are CANCELLED until further notice! 
 

• While we all work to stay safe and healthy during the COVID-19 pandemic, please continue to check our AIA website 
www.arrowhead1.org  and/or follow us on Facebook for important up-to-date community information; including but 
not limited to, event changes, meeting relocations, cancellations and/or event rescheduling. (Please note, for ease of 
use and viewing purposes only, our Facebook page is embedded on the Home page of our AIA website. You do NOT 
need to have a Facebook account to view the information that is PUBLICLY provided.) 

 

Additionally, to stay informed with the latest local, state and federal response and updates to the Coronavirus COVID-19 
information, it is strongly recommended you please visit: 
 

• Arrowhead Fire Protection District website: www.arrowheadfire.org/   

• AFPD’s Facebook page:  https://www.facebook.com/arrowheadfireprotectiondistrict/    
 

There, you will be provided direct links to: 
 

Gunnison County: 

• Gunnison County's special COVID 19 webpage  

• Gunnison County Health & Human Services Facebook page  
 
 

Colorado Division of Public Health & Environment: 

• CDPHE COVID-19 Web Page 

• CDPHE COVID-19 Facts for Coloradans 

• CDPHE Cleaning Guidance for COVID-19 
 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC): 

• CDC COVID-19 Web Page 
  

This is a situation our community has not encountered before.  We appreciate your flexibility and patience as we 
maneuver through the upcoming weeks. More information will be available on our AIA website and Facebook page.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Board of Directors 
Arrowhead Improvements Association  
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